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Zoning Inspector

From: Chris Jensen <cjensen@townofcanandaigua.org>

Sent: Monday, December 11, 2017 3:18 PM

To: lbrabant@mrbgroup.com; 'Eric Cooper'

Cc: 'Daniel Compitello'; 'Julia Szeto'

Subject: Monk Road Proposed large Scale Solar Installation

Good Afternoon, 

 

After multiple conversations with Cypress Creek Renewables and their engineers, it has been determined that a 7ft. 

fence is required per National Electric Code due to the operating voltages of 600+Vdc. 

 

That being said, it is still the burden of the applicant to prove the need for the variance to the ZBA. 

And the variance is still required, as the maximum permitted fence height in the Town is 6ft. (except agricultural, tennis, 

and other uses specifically outlined in Town Code) 

 

This email is being written to detail that the variance is not self-created.  As the 1ft. height area variance is required per 

State Code. 

 

Eric, 

 

Please print and provide this email to the members of the ZBA for their consideration. 

 

Sincerely, 

Chris Jensen 

 

 
Chris Jensen PE 

Code Enforcement / Zoning Officer 

Town of Canandaigua - Development Office 

5440 Routes 5 & 20 West 

Canandaigua, NY 14424 

(cell) 585-315-3088 

 


